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the State Leadership
Conference is on April 5-
6. Registration for SLC
closes on March 1st, so
be sure to communicate
with your chapter
advisor about
registration. We also
recommend that you
start booking hotel
rooms right away as
they do fill up right
away.

The 2023 MN HOSA SLC
conference will be held
at the River’s Edge
Convention Center in St.
Cloud. COST: $100 in
person / $50 test only -
not attending. Hotel
rates are around
$129/room + tax at the
convention center. 

February’s MN HOSA
chapter of the month is
Blaine!! This chapter
did an outstanding job
with setting up a health
science panel at one of
their chapter meetings.
We were very
impressed with this
chapter's organization
and coordination to
make this amazing
opportunity happen! 
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State Leadership
Conference

Chapter
Recognition

As of now, the primary focus for
advisors should be registering
their students for the State
Leadership Conference.
Registration is due March 1st,
2023. Students have the option to
attend in-person or virtually. If
students choose the virtual
option, then they will only be able
to do testing events. If in-person,
advisors will also need to book
hotel rooms. Cost varies for test-
only students and those
attending the conference. 

MN HOSA state officer application
are also open now! Applications
are due on March 1st, so please
be sure to let your chapter
members know about this
opportunity. 



To prepare for the upcoming 2023 MN
HOSA State Leadership Conference and
International Leadership Conference,
we encourage you to start fundraising,
so everyone has the opportunity to
attend these events. 

Registration for SLC is due March 1st, so
be sure to let your advisors know. In
addition, MN HOSA state officer
applications are open and we
encourage everyone to apply.
Applications are due on March 1st, so
get started on them right away. 

Chapter Officers

State Officers' Day at the Capitol
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MN HOSA attended the capitol to speak to
multiple representatives and senators to
raise awareness for all CTSO’s and help
raise our funding.

Charlie Workman, MN HOSA Vice President
of Engagement, talked about his
experience at the Capitol. He said that
"the Day at the Capitol was an unreal
experience. Increasing awareness for my
passion was an incredible opportunity. I
am so grateful to have had the chance to
represent MN HOSA to our delegates, and
help raise our funding. Being at the capitol
was a very exciting outing!"



MONTHLY NEWSLETTERSeptember 2022

www.minnesotahosa.orgFOR MORE VISIT: 

FEBRUARY 2022 MONTHLY NEWSLETTER VOL 1 ISSUE 5

Joke of the Month
Doctor: “Nurse, how is that little girl doing
who swallowed 10 quarters last night?”

Nurse: “No change yet.”
 

-Michelle Sieberg, Shakopee High School

If you want to see your joke featured on the newsletter,
please email 236207@shakopeeschools.org


